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LICENSED CONTRACTORS TO RECEIVE ONE-TIME REFUND 
 

 
HENDERSON and RENO, Nev. – Beginning this week, the Nevada State Contractors Board will 

begin issuing a one-time refund check to eligible licensed contractors as of June 30, 2015.  The 

Board’s Reserve Account will disburse approximately $2.6 million in excess funds to nearly 15,000 

current active and inactive licensees on a pro-rata basis of their license fees paid over the past five 

years (the time taken to accumulate the excess amount). 

 

Contractors who have maintained an active or inactive license over the past five years with no lapse 

are expected to receive an estimated refund between $39 and $198. 

 

Upon receipt of a refund check, please cash it as soon as possible, as there will be a 

90-day window before the check becomes void.  If you have any questions relative to this 

matter, please contact our office at (702) 486-1100 or (775) 688-1141. 
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